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Survey

With a new facility being built in 2022 it is time for the board and staff to begin thinking about programming and
facility needs. What are our current services, what is trending and where do we need to be in the future? These
are areas | would like for staff and the Advisory Board to begin thinking about.

The best way to get some tracking on direction for programs and services is a survey. We can set this up to be
taken online through social media outlets, hard copies for patrons to fill out and maybe working out in the
community and visiting with our neighbors face to face.

This is a draft survey to share ideas on what questions can be asked and how specific we can be on seeking
information.



